Parking at
school

Keeping everyone safe on the
school run




This leaflet provides some handy tips on how you can take some of the
stress out of the school run and keep everyone safe.

Parking inconsiderately can endanger other road users, particularly
pedestrians who have to navigate around cars which have been parked on
pavements or across driveways.

Here are a few simple steps that everyone can take, which will help ease
congestion around school and keep everyone moving safely.
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Be part of the solution, not the problem!

It may be worth considering car sharing, walking to school a few times
a week or setting up a walking bus with other parents. Recent research
shows that children who walk or cycle to school arrive better prepared to

learn, so there’s more benefits to walking that just less traffic.

We can’t always leave the car at home, but even on the days you do have
to drive, consider parking just a bit further away and walking that last part

of the journey.

It all helps keep everyone that little bit safer going to or coming home

from school.

CALL YOUR LOCAL POLICE
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IN AN EMERGENCY
ALWAYS CALL 999
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